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Friday 21st July 2023
Dear parents and carers, 
Thank you for the tremendous support you have given to your child and Grove School this year. You have supported our school events, workshops and parental consultations. We look forward to inviting you to even more workshops in the new school year.
Your feedback from the parental survey was overwhelmingly positive. 
This is what you say about Grove school:
100% of parents say their child is happy and feels safe at Grove school.
99% of parents say pupils at Grove school are well behaved.
99% of parents say teachers let them know what their child is learning.
100% of parents say their child has made progress this year.
I know the children have really enjoyed the huge range of after school clubs we offer. 99% of parents say the range and quality of clubs is good.
Our children have certainly developed as citizens this year. They know and understand the Grove expectations and have worked hard to look after pets, plants and the environment in school. Our school council wrote to you this week about their concerns regarding road safety. In September we hope lots of you will encourage your children to walk to school to avoid car congestion on Dawson Road. 
At the end of term, we say goodbye to Mrs Wilkinson, Mrs Husn, Mrs Whitehouse and Miss Hollyhead. We wish you all the best in your new jobs and careers.
School will reopen on Wednesday 6th September at 8.30am.
The children are bringing home a water bottle to mark 120 years of Grove school. Thank you to all the parents who took the time to record their fond memories of being a pupil and/or a parent at Grove.
One parent summarised what being a pupil at Grove means:
‘ I remember coming to Grove school in the late 80’s and early 90’s and I can honestly say these were the best days of my life. They were full of happiness, laughter and joy.’
I am immensely proud that the team at Grove continue to ensure pupils enjoy, learn and achieve.
Yours sincerely,
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Head Teacher                                                 
Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB
Tel: 0121 464 4669    enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk
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